
SKH Chan Young Secondary School Alumni Association 

 

Date : 20th September 2025 

 

Dear members, 

Announcement about the post of the 2025 – 2027 Alumni Manager 

 

As informed by the elected Alumni Manager Mr. CHAN KIM HUNG 陳劍鴻 on 20th September 

2025, he is unable to undertake the responsibilities of the Alumni Manager due to personal 

reasons and will be declining his appointment of the Alumni Manager for the term of 

2025-2027. The election of the 2025-2027 Alumni Manager will be restarted promptly. 

 

Please contact me (aunowai@gmail.com) should you have any queries about the Election. Thank 

you. 

 

 

 

_____________________ 

The Returning Officer (Mr. AU Wai Tak) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


